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Dear Pastor,

I am sorry that it has taken 50 long to get a prayer letter out to you. We have been extremely busy and jet
lagged!

Darleen and I had a great trip to Singapore. We had a four-day meeting with Brother Poelman. He is pas-
tor of a church, and he invited other churches to join us in the meeting. The Lord blessed with good num-
bers. We had a number of Chinese-speaking folds visit with us, but I was able to preach in English.

The Poelman’s traveled with us to four cities in China. It was a blessing to meet many believers during our
travels. It seems to me that the number of believers in China is significant. Trainers are desperately
needed. Many have been led to Christ, many Bibles have been distributed, and many small groups are
meeting. However, most of the leaders have very little Bible knowledge. Pray earnestly that the Lord will
send forth laborers for this task at hand.

We returned to the West Coast of the U.S. and took a few days off while waiting for a pastor’s conference
at North Valley Baptist Church in Santa Clara, California. Brother John O’Malley (World Wide General
Director) and his wife Kim (World Wide Office Manager) met us in California for the conference. We
were able to have a display up for the Mission during the meeting. We hope to open up the West a bit
more for our missionaries on deputation.

We had two days at home before heading out again for missions conferences in North Carolina, New Jer-
sey, Tennessee and Virginia. It will be busy for the remainder of the year. The Lord willing I will make a
trip to Burma (Myanmar) in December. If you have listened to the news you know things are not going
well there. Please pray that things will settle down so that this trip can be made.

Thank you for you kind prayer and financial support of our ministry.

In His Service,
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Danny A. Whetstone



